
Notice of Intent to Award

The California Collaborative for Educational Excellence (CCEE) and its Administrative Agent, the Marin

County Office of Education (MCOE), issued a Request for Proposals for the Learning Acceleration System

Grant (RFP) on November 30, 2021. Consistent with that RFP, the CCEE provides the following notice of

intent to award.

As required by Section 152 of the 2021-22 Education Omnibus Trailer Bill (Assembly Bill 130, as amended

by Section 43 of Assembly Bill 167), and following the process set forth in the relevant legislation and

RFP, the Executive Director of the CCEE, with the approval of the Executive Director of the State Board of

Education, has identified the following local educational agencies for the receipt of grants:

Learning Acceleration System Grantees Amount

Lake County Office of Education $11M

San Diego County Office of Education $14.5M

Santa Clara County Office of Education $19.5M

The above list represents anticipated grantees and is subject to change.


